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PARTNER ANDREW KIMLER OF VISHNICK MCGOVERN MILIZIO LLP: 
THIRD CONSECUTIVE YEAR AS A SUPER LAWYER 

Joseph G. Milizio, managing partner of the Lake Success, New York City and New Jersey law firm of Vishnick 
McGovern Milizio LLP (VMM), has announced that Andrew Kimler, a partner in the firm’s Litigation Practice 
group and leader of its Alternated Dispute Resolution practice, has been named a New York Metro Area Super 
Lawyer for 2015.  

Super Lawyers is a publication of The New York Times. The criteria for inclusion begins with nominations by an 
attorney’s peers, validated by third party research in 12 key categories, conducted by an attorney-led research 
team. Through the ensuing evaluation process, a mere 5% are selected as Super Lawyers. 

Milizio states, “It’s no surprise to his partners, associates and staff of Vishnick McGovern Milizio that this is the 
third consecutive year that Andy has been named a New York Metro Area Super Lawyer. He serves as a mentor to 
the younger attorneys in our firm and embodies the highest standards of our profession” 

ABOUT ANDREW KIMLER 
Andrew A. Kimler, a resident of Forest Hills, NY, focuses his practice in the areas of employment, commercial and 
corporate law, representing individuals and businesses in federal and state trial and appellate courts and before 
arbitration tribunals. His employment cases have included wage and hour, discrimination, trade secret and 
restrictive covenant disputes. An experienced litigator, he also handles complex contract, partnership and other 
business disputes. Mr. Kimler holds the highest (A-V) rating awarded for legal ability by Martindale-Hubbell. 

Mr. Kimler’s representation of one of the country’s highest profile LGBT wrongful termination cases garnered 
widespread media attention on television, in newspapers and across the Internet – including an investigative 
reporter’s interview on WABC-TV. He has written and lectured extensively before professional associations, 
symposiums and other forums on wage and hour, discrimination and other employment matters.  

Mr. Kimler is admitted to practice law in the State of New York, the United States Supreme Court, the Second 
Circuit Court of Appeals, and the United States District Courts in the Southern and Eastern Districts of New York 
and the District of New Jersey. He is a board member at Brandeis (Lawyers) Association and a member of the 
Korean Bar, as well as the New York State and Nassau County Bar Associations. Mr. Kimler also is a court-
appointed mediator for the Commercial Divisions of the Supreme Court in Queens and Nassau Counties. He is an 
annual lecturer for the Long Island Chapter of the National Conference of CPA Practitioners and has authored 
criminal and matrimonial law publications. 

Mr. Kimler received his Juris Doctor degree from Ohio Northern University, where he was an associate editor for 
the Ohio Northern University Law Review. He graduated cum laude from Queens College of the City University of 
New York, having received honors in political science and where was a member of the National Political Science 
Honor Society.       

ABOUT VISHNICK MCGOVERN MILIZIO LLP 
Founded in 1969, Vishnick McGovern Milizio LLP (VMM) is a full service law firm with offices in Lake Success, New 
York City and New Jersey. The firm maintains a diverse legal practice with many relationships spanning 40 years or 
more. VMM clients include businesses, individuals and families, professionals, entrepreneurs, not-for-profits and 
others who rely on the collaboration among the firm’s senior and junior attorneys and highly-skilled staff. 
Practicing in the areas of Trusts and Estates Planning, Administration and Accounting, Trusts and Estates 
Litigation, Guardianships, Elder Law, Commercial Litigation, Alternated Dispute Resolution, Business and 

http://www.vmmlegal.com/trusts_estates.cfm
http://www.vmmlegal.com/trusts_estates_planning.cfm
http://www.vmmlegal.com/trusts_estates_planning.cfm
http://www.vmmlegal.com/litigation.cfm
http://www.vmmlegal.com/business_transactional_law.cfm


Transactional Law, Employment Law, Matrimonial and Family Law, Real Estate Law and LGBT Representation, 
VMM attorneys hold prominent positions on boards of directors and in civic, charitable and professional 
organizations.  
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